November 27, 2023

MEMORANDUM
TO: Prospective Bidders
FROM: Mike Apke, P.E.

Public Services and Engineering Director

SUBJECT: Addendum #1
FY24 Annual Street Resurfacing & Improvements
Village of Pinehurst

The following information will serve as Addendum #1 to the referenced bid package. Please
review all items, sign in the appropriate spaces at the end of this document, and include this
document/acknowledgement in your bid submittal. The bid opening for this project remains
scheduled for Thursday, November 30", 2023 at 2:00 p.m. at Village Hall, 395 Magnolia Road,
Pinehurst, North Carolina.

1. Utility Adjustments — In addition to cast iron risers being allowed for adjustments of

manholes and water valve boxes, composite manhole and valve adjustment rings as
manufactured by the F.J. Turner Company are approved for use on this project.

2. Clarifications on FDR specifications — for bidding purposes, please assume a cement

application rate of 45-50 lbs. per square yard. In addition, please remove the first 2
paragraphs in Part 5.06 of Section 5.00 of the Bid Documents that reference payment of
stabilized material by the square yard and payment of Portland cement by the ton. The
bid price for the FDR work shall be a lump sum as noted in the Itemized Proposal Form.

Certification of Receipt & Acknowledgement for Addendum #1
FY24 Annual Street Resurfacing & Improvements
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